
Venous Education & IV newsletter

Welcome to our first edition of The VEIN!
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In this and upcoming issues of The Vein, we’ll be 
introducing the highly-skilled members of our 
Venous Access Team (VAT). They are a part of a CIAS 
staff that includes 16 nurses, six dispatchers and six 
operation members.

My name is Charles Anthony, I am the Director of 
Marketing & Business Development. I am a graduate Marketing & Business Development. I am a graduate 
of PITT and since 1981 I’ve been in sales & marketing, 
most recently in Ultrasound and Digital X-ray. 

I have one daughter, Molly. She graduated from 
Washington & Jefferson College in French & 
International Studies.  Her first job was teaching 
English in Hong Kong last year and she just started 
teaching English at a high school in Grenoble, France.teaching English at a high school in Grenoble, France.

Over the years, I’ve developed a keen interest in 
Costa Rica. My friend teaches there at a small remote 
school and I’ve helped provide them with clothes, 
food, a new dining room, field trips and whatever 
they need. I do my best to support them.  Thanks to 
the Rotary Club, we are now constructing a new 
playground/community center. From a dirt field to playground/community center. From a dirt field to 
these photos!  If you ever want to visit Costa Rica, give 
me a call and I can help you arrange a nice trip!

Charles Anthony


